
 

 

SUMMER NEWSLETTER and ELECTION 

HOMEWOOD HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION 

P.O. Box 5605- Tahoe City, CA  96145 

 

 

July 15, 2020 

 
Dear Members, 
 
Due to the coronavirus, we are canceling the summer party and the annual membership 
meeting this summer.  We will be sending out a Newsletter in early September with a full 
update on the news relevant to the Homewood community and the West Shore.  It will 
include all the information that is normally discussed at the membership meeting.  If you 
have any information that would be of interest to the community, please email it to us.   
 
Four Board of Director positions are up for election this year.  Please vote for up to four 
from the following candidates:   

• Allen Sayles, current Board member, current Beach Parcel chair, former President, 
HHOA member >10 years 

• Vince Hoenigman, Trout St. Beach Parcel member, HHOA member ~10 years 
• Christy White, Oak St. Beach Parcel member, HHOA member >10 years 
• Lee Arioto, 4 year owner of Homewood property with HHOA membership >10 years 

 
Three current Board members whose terms were up have decided to retire after many 
years of work for the Homewood community:  Bryan Turner, Ann Bryant, and Carole Gray.   
Their efforts are very much appreciated!   
 
Ballots are also included for those members who are current on their dues.  Please fill that 
out, seal it in the return envelope marked “Ballot”, put your name on the return 
envelope and mail it to the address above.  Please mail it no later than Sept. 1.  
Thanks!    
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dave Powell, President HHOA 
DavPowell@gmail.com 
 
Enc:     Return envelope, ballot   
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